TheUNRefugeeAgency NELSON MANDELA
FOUNDATION

UNHCR Africa Consultations with NGOs and Multi- Stakeholders
Co-Organized by Nelson Mandela Foundation and UNHCR
‘Whole of Society Approach- Working better together’

10-11 September 2019 in Johannesburg, South Africa
Venue: Nelson Mandela Foundation
INFORMATION NOTE - ADDENDUM

Dear Participant,
We are greatly looking forward to your participation.
Below are some additional information.

SECURITY: Concerns over security situation in Johannesburg: Do follow safety and security
measures at all times in your area. We have received advice from National Police that the
location areas of airport, venue and hotel are not affected by the insecure security situation.
Diplomatic police are on site for this event. This does not take away from the gravity of the
situation.

AIRPORT PICK UP: As a courtesy, UNHCR Pretoria is offering airport pick-up and drop-off.
Please respond to this email with the copy of your ticket and flight information.

HOTEL.: In our logistics note, we strongly suggest booking your hotel reservation with Capital
Melrose or Capital Rosebank in Johannesburg- you have to mention you are UNHCR for the
special rate.

Please respond to this email confirming which hotel you are staying at, in order to arrange for
shuttle service.

SHUTTLE: Hotel shuttle from Capital Melrose and Capital Rosebank will depart at 7:15am on 10
September to the Nelson Mandala Foundation. The shuttle will bring you back to your hotel
after the reception ends at 8pm. On 11 September, the shuttle will depart from Capital Melrose
and Capital Rosebank at 7:30pm to bring you to the Nelson Mandala Foundation, and will bring
you back at 2pm after lunch.

VISA - Please confirm that you have received your visa. If you are experiencing any difficulties,
please get in touch immediately with the organising team.



